
 

          

 

 

 

 

 

This Policy Statement on Safeguarding in the Church was adopted by 

All Parishes within the Priory Benefice including St Luke’s, Grimethorpe with St Paul’s, Brierley, 

St James the Great, Ryhill, Havercroft with Cold Hiendley and Wintersett, and All Saints, South 

Kirkby.    

 

at a Parochial Church Council meeting held in April 2022.  

 Each person who works within this church will agree to abide by these recommendations and the 

guidelines established by this church. This Parishes appoint the following as their Parish 

Safeguarding Officers. 

St Luke’s, Grimethorpe with St Paul’s, Brierley   

Claire Williamson -  Tel 01226 717456 

St James the Great, Ryhill, Havercroft with Cold Hiendley and Wintersett  

Irene Waddington -  Tel 01226 723152 

All Saints, South Kirkby 

Janice Roberts -  Tel 07872 005189 

The application of this policy will be reviewed each year and a report provided by the Parish 

Safeguarding Officer to the PCC.  

 

Signed on behalf of the PCC by: 

Name: The Revd Canon Paul Cartwright    Role: Vicar 

 

Signature:       Date: April 2022 
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